
May 22 - May 28

Wednesday@Bethany

Prayer Group will meet tonight 
at 6:30. Please contact Deb or 

Cathleen for the Zoom link.

The Deacons will host a 
luncheon after church on 

Sunday, June 2, 2024. Please 
mark your calendars now, 

and we hope to see you then. 
Thanks!!

Deb has two extra tickets to 
the Giants game for 5/29 at 
12:45 against the Phillies. 

Contact me if you want them. 
They are on my MLB app, and 
I'm sure there is a way to send 

them to you.

Scan the QR code to donate!

Cathleen will be working from 
home next Tuesday, 5/28, and 
will be available via email. Deb 

will be in the office.


